
October 29, 20!9

Tennessee Public Utitity Commlssion
Attn: Tory Lawless, Docket Manager
502 Deaderick Street
4th Eloor
Nashville, TN 31243

RE: Request to Surrender Certificate of Convenience
And Necessity

, Docket # 01-00391

Dear Ms Lawless:

On August J, 200L the Tennessee Public Utility Commission
granted Reduced Rate Long Distance/ LLC a Certificate of
Convenience and Necessity to operate as a reseller of long
distance telecommunication services. Please accept this letter
as written notification that Reduced Rate Long Distance, LLC
wishes to surrender the certificate of convenience and
Necessity. The company no longer provides telecommunication
services within the state of Tennessee therefore no cusLomers
will need to be notified of cancellation.

Reduced Rate Long Distance, LLC.

18@ Pembrcok tstzve
Suite 3N
&lando, FL 32810

If you should have any questions
contact me at (800) 435-92L1.

^:
S r-ncere 1y /

Robert Sorrentino
Reduced Rate Long Distance/ LLC
Member

866-367-7753 voice

877-539-7924 fex

pleasp do not hesitate to

.Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on October 29, 2019 at 2:15 p.m.
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